
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to another week of kindergarten.  I have a lot of information to share with 
you! 

• Please don’t forget to label all jackets, backpacks and lunchboxes with your 
child’s name! 

• Please remove or cut all drawstrings from your child’s clothing before sending 
them to school.  It is a safety hazard. 

• Don’t forget to send your child to school with a SNACK.  We eat snacks in the 
morning at 9:25 am. 

• Also, most weeks you will find a Growing Up newsletter on the back of this 
paper (or as an attachment to the email).  This newsletter will build awareness 
of academic, social and emotional development of your child. It encourages 
active participation in your child’s learning experience. 

         Mrs. Hofmann 
 

 

¶ BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT  
Will be Thursday, Sept. 19th from 
6:30pm to 8:00pm.  See you there! 
 
 

¶ WEDNESDAY ENVELOPES 
need to be returned empty each 
Thursday.  If you still have it, please 
return it to me. 
 
 

¶ PTA Meeting – 
Thurs. Sept.  12th at 7:00pm! 

Hope to see you there! 
 
¶ School Site Council – 

Thurs. Sept.  12th at 6:00pm! 
 
 

 

Our PTA has a donation and 
membership drive going on right now.  

PTA supports many school wide 
programs!  Make sure to join and 

donate if you haven’t already. 
 
 

This Week’s News: 
 

Notes & Reminders: 
 

Upcoming Events: 
: 

 

¶  Large bag of Gummi Bears 
¶  White Copy Paper 
¶  Lilac Copy Paper 
 

Mrs. Hofmann’s Class Wishlist on 
Amazon (use smile.amazon to help 

Laneview even more!): 
 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wish
list/ls/1SQR76EPCQ8CF?ref_=wl_sh
are 
 
 

Donations Needed: 
 

August 29, 2019 
 


